## Acrobatic Sussex Report

I am very sorry that this is a small report. I have contacted the other Acro Sussex clubs but not have any responses.

We held Sussex Championships at Hollington gymnastics Club last year on October 1st 2023. It was a very successful competition but not a successful turn out of clubs. We ended up only having two clubs, Hollington & Infinity take part. We managed to raise £1630 just with two clubs due to club entries with 86 gymnasts.

Hopefully next year it will be more successful as we have a provisional date for next years Sussex Champs, which is the last weekend in September.

On other news, as a club we have three new qualified Level 1 Acro coaches, three club judges & we have one booked on to a Regional Club Level judging course . We are also in process of registering our venue for acro and tumble coaching course. Which will be exciting & helpful to those clubs closer.

I did ask for other clubs report on any newly qualified coaches but not had any responses from clubs.

Charlotte, Hollington Gymnastics Club